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Watts Remy

From: Neil Westfall, A. <uprockcreek@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:33 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 103 and 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
My family and I ask that you vote NO on SB 103 and SB 104. As business owners in Oregon we feel it is a very bad idea 
for the State to decide how large a farming business can be. The state should enforce existing laws or develop new laws 
to deal with any real problems that may occur. It should not be up to the State to decide how many cows a family can 
own. This is a very dangerous  path for the State to start down. Again please vote no on these two bills. 
 
Thank you, 
Neil Westfall and Family 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Neil Westfall 
99464 Rock Creek Ln 
Myrtle Point, OR 97458 
uprockcreek@gmail.com 
 


